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Joserh Sebzda

Delaware County Solid Waste Authority
583 Longview Road

Boyertown, PA 19512-7955

Re: Notice of fntent to Denyv General Permit Application Number WMGR136

Dear Mr, Sebzda:

On November 10, 2011, the Department of Enviroumental Protection received an application
irom Delaware County Solid Wasie Authority for a residual waste general permit for beneficial
use of landfill leachate as & substitute for other water sources used it the hydrawlic fracturing
process associated with the deep shale natural gas development. A technical review letter was
sent to you on May 7, 2012 outlining the areas of the application that needed more information.

This information was due to the Department on May 31, 2012, At thig time, we have not

received any correspondence from Delaware County Sclid Waste Authority, Failure 1 supply
adequate response to the technical review letter by June 29, 2012 will result in denial of your

application.
Should you have any questions on this matter, vou may reach us at the number below,
Sincerely,

ST el

Scott E. Walters, Chief
Permits Section
Division of Municipal and Residual Waste

Rachei Carscen Stats Office Building | P.O. Box 638170 | Harrisburg, FA 17106-3170
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